
Calendar 
 

Monday 3rd February 
 

Netball training after school 

Year 5 / 6 boys & girls 
 

Tuesday 4th February 

Flex Dance 

After School 
 

Wednesday 5th February 
 

Football training after school 

Year 4 boys & girls 

Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 3rd February - Friday 7th February 

Congratulations to our Year 3 / 4   

Athletics competition winners this week! The children were excellent 

ambassadors of Griffin Primary, and they showed an excellent      

attitude and effort throughout the competition. Well done! 

We are continuing to encourage children to practice their multiplication   

tables at home. You can help us by using Timetable Rockstar's, Purple 

Mash and other songs and activities to support learning times tables. 

 
 
 
 

A polite request to all parents 
 

Please can all parents ensure children are not using the play     
equipment in the Foundation Stage and Nursery area before and  

after school. This is for your child's safety. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dance Club & Sports Clubs 
 

There are still a few places available. If you would like to take part, 
please complete a reply slip as soon as possible. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Checking school bags 
 

Please can we remind all parents to check book-bags regularly. We 
often send letters, accident slips and reward notes home this way. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, Griffin Primary Team 

Attendance is continuing to drop across the school, and we are monitoring attendance and 

punctuality across the school. Please can we remind all parents of the importance of punctual 

& regular attendance. Arriving only 10 minutes late each day means your child loses 5 hours of 

school each half term, or 30 hours in the school year. That’s a whole week of lost learning! 

Reading Corner 

REMEMBER 

Harry Potter night 7
th
 February 

at Hull Library. Follow the link 
below for info: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/
e/harry-potter-night-tickets-

88672274159  

READING PLUS 

All KS2 children have access 
to Reading Plus, for support 
with comprehension,           
vocabulary, motivation and 
reading efficiency. 

Once children have completed 
an initial assessment in 
school, they will be issued a 
login and password to access 
Reading Plus from home. 

Nut Allergies 
 

Several children in school have very severe nut  
allergies. Please can we remind parents to check 
ingredients and avoid sending Nutella, chocolate 
spreads, peanut butter and cereal bars / biscuits. 

If you are joining your child in    
nursery / reception on Wednesday 

reading afternoons, please            
remember to use the Nursery        

entrance on Griffin Road. You must 
speak to a member of the nursery 

team beforehand to confirm you will 
be attending. 

IMPORTANT 

Please can we remind parents 
to ensure children do not 

bring sweets into school. Any 
child with sweets will have 

them taken off them and you 
will need to collect them from 

the office. 
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